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June 27, 2023

Sacramento City Council
915 I St.
Sacramento, CA 95814


Dear Mayor Steinberg and Sacramento City Council,

This letter is to share the LPCA’s support of item #1 for the June 27th, 12PM special city council session on Measure O. 
We ask that you approve the proposed workshop to help the city and county work together to discuss the process for successfully implementing Measure O in our city as soon as possible. This includes the role and support of the Department of Community Response and a Hearing Examiner.
The safety of all our communities is vital to a thriving Sacramento. We believe our city has an abundance of resources and support to help those in need. We also believe compliance is essential to a better quality of life for everyone in our city. This proposed
workshop is an important piece to creating a healthy alignment between the two.

Thank you,
Land Park Community Association

Kristina Rogers, President	     Roman Ambroselli		Monica Robinson	
Michelle Bell, Vice President       Anthony Arieas		
Craig Rutledge, Treasurer	     Elizabeth Blucher		Stephen Stafford
Ignacio Barragan, Secretary	     Jeff Coleman		Kramer Greenberg Stanfill
     Kelly Ramos		Rick Stevenson
     and John Puente, Parks Committee







The Land Park Community Association is a 501(c)3 organization 
Donations are tax deductible #68-0360237

PO Box 188285, Sacramento, CA 95818
www.landpark.org
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